Solid Waste Committee Meeting Minutes 08-02-21
No numbers for July are available yet.

We discussed different suggestions for flashing signs to discourage plastic bags from
recycling. Mike mentioned Casella asked us to also communicate the 6:30 start time.

Because we will have names and addresses for all short-term rentals next year, we can
get stickers on all the bins that say “no plastic bags” or something like that to minimize
contamination. We could do mailing to owners. Or have materials for owners at the
time of the registration (the process is being set up now and has not been announced).

Jon suggested a website for GRB-specific rules and info, perhaps Beach Committee
could have a website with the bits of info related just to the beach. (Paul’s follow-up
thought —We could place a QR code for the new website on new public signs to be
developed this winter by BAC).

Mike will check on how many bins have been sold since June so we can make a
recommendation for next year.

Budget for next year for communication, etc., so we have $ for bumper stickers, etc., or
take out of this year’s budget if leftover.

The next meeting is Monday, September 20, at 9 at the Police Station.

Submitted by Paul Hogan



